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Whether you are a reader, a writer, or both, welcome! We’ve 
moved into January, 2024. The blog will start later this month. There 
is so much to say. I’ll make writing and editing tips available along 
with links to authors who provide teaching seminars. And I’ll present 
you with excerpts from my short stories. 

Many of you are reading this blog because you find the genre 
exciting. I hope my offerings entertain you. Some of you write. 
Others already published. 

Please send any comments and feedback you want to share. 
Tell me what you find exciting about the subject. What attracted you 
to this blog, to this subject? 

There will be a blog every two weeks and a newsletter every 
two months. I’ll post any changes to the blog or website in advance. 

  

 

Thank you for joining me! 

  

Jorden Norn 

 
 


